
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 6/10/2013 2:27:08 PM
To: Michael Colvin (michael.colvin@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc: Dietz, Sidney (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4); Allen, Meredith

(/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Bee:
Subject: Fwd: Launch of Energy Efficiency Microsite 

Tell me what you think about the site.

Brian K. Cherry
PG&E Company
VP, Regulatory Relations
77 Beale Street
San Francisco, CA. 94105
(415) 973-4977

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Malnight, Steven" <S0M3@pge.com>
Date: June 10, 2013, 1:10:01 PM PDT
To: CC CES Employees <CCIDSMEmployees@pge.com>. "Brown, Jess A" 
<JA66@pge.coro>. "Nichols, Steven J (Director)" <SJN2@pge.com>. 
"Giammona, Laurie" <LMGn@pge.com>. "Wilkins, Kristi"
<K lWJ@pge.com>. "Lokey Etheridge, Felecia K" <FK 
"Cussimanio, Craig" <
"Cherry, Brian K" <
"Krausse, Mark" <h 
"Cooper, Shawn" <:

om>. "Dietz, Sidney" <SBD4@pg< 
n>, "Kauss, Kent" <KWK3@,pge.c 
>, "Bedwell, Ed" < fpge.coi 
)ge-corp.com>. "Fitzpatrick, Tim" 

<TXFo@pge.coro>. "Lavinson, Melissa A." <Melissa.Lavinson@pge- 
eorp.eom>. "Hernandez, Brandon J" <BJHn@pge.coro>. "Kiyota, Travis" 
<TTK3@pge.com>, [Redacted 
Subject: Launch of Energy Efficiency Microsite

3im>.

1>,
>

Team

I am pleased to announce that today we have launched a new Internet 
website (also referred to as a “microsite”) dedicated to help us tell our 
story about our leadership in energy efficiency.
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The microsite, which can be found here
www.CAEnergvEfficiencvModel.com, pulls together in one place great 
information that tells the story of California’s leading model for energy 
efficiency and shows the role that PG&E plays in achieving this success 
on behalf of our customers and the state. The site features rich content 
that communicates the impact of our work with customers and partners, 
including many inspiring customer testimonial videos which feature the 
great work done by many in this organization.

As we discussed at our recent CES All Hands, sharing our story with 
both customers and stakeholders is an important part of our leadership 
role and a clear area where we are doing more. This microsite aims to do 
just that. Our plan is to conduct some advertising, mostly web-based, 
over the next couple of months, to raise awareness of the microsite.

Our partners in Solutions Marketing and External Communications, 
including the great team at Currents, do a tremendous job of featuring 
the great work you do in the media and through videos. Let’s continue to 
work every day on behalf of our customers and generate great examples 
that we can showcase on this new microsite for our customers and 
stakeholders to see.

Regards

Steve
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